
                        Dormice Class Weekly Newsletter 

Autumn Term 2 Week 7 
 

Key information 

Monday All library books and Little Wandle Books to be 

handed in please. No books will be given to take 

home over Christmas.  

Tuesday 9:45 Christmas Production to KS2 and Russell 

Court 

Christmas gift sale – please bring a maximum 

of £10 per child in a named purse or wallet 

to buy 1 present, 2 if there are any left, no 

gift is more expensive than £5 

Wednesday 9:45 Christmas production to families. 

1:45 Christmas production to families. 

Year 1 homework due in and new homework 

handed out 

Thursday 9 am Carol Service at St Marys Church  

Headteacher’s Tea Party 

3pm-5pm Christmas disco – bring your disco outfit to 

school to change into 

Friday Last day of term 

Christmas Dinner 

Christmas Party in Classroom – children to bring 

their own party food on a labelled paper plate 

Tag Day (4th) 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

THIS WEEK’S LEARNING: 

 Subject Overview 

Personal, Social and 

Emotional 

Development 

We will be enjoying a Christmas party in the classroom, 

participating in various games. 

Y1-We will assess what we now know about families and 

relationships. 

Communication and 

Language 

We will be performing our Christmas play “Bethlehem Bake Off” 

to family audiences, KS2 and Russell Court. 

Physical 

Development 

We will be using our fine motor skills to complete Christmas 

themed challenges.Y1-In a seated balance position, children will 

transfer equipment from a hoop on one side of their body to a 

hoop on the other side. They must only use their feet 

Literacy Writing in Santa’s workshop and Phonics games 

Maths We will be participating in various Christmas Maths games revising 

topics learnt this term. 

Y1- We will be counting and understanding numbers 14, 15 and 16. 

Understanding the 

World 

Christmas Story. How others celebrate Christmas 

Expressive Arts 

and Design 

We will be participating in different Christmas Arts and crafts.  

Carol Singing. 

 

 

Phonics 

This week all children will be having assessments. We will be reviewing all 

learning we have been doing this term.  

  

 

Notes 
 

PE kits would have been sent home to be washed. Please could you 

ensure your child has a full kit and all items are clearly labelled 

before we return after Christmas.  

Many thanks 

Miss Payne and Mrs Panesar 

 


